Dear Easter Gatherer,

Please find enclosed the Final Programme for Easter 2013. You'll see lots of
familiar activities in addition to some new ones and we hope that you' Il join in as
much as possible and have a fun-filled weekend.

Please look carefully at timings on the programme because a few of the regular
activities have changed day/time this year - so if you are expecting to see
something but haven't found it, please check on a different day! In addition, some
of the meal times have changed slightly so please check carefully if you are
planning to eat in school.

The Presidents are looking forward to welcoming you to the weekend at 5pm on
Good Friday in Centre Library. For those of you who are arriving for lunch, there is
the Children's Easter Eqg Hunt at 3pm, and do join us in Boys Dining Room at 4pm
for the Jitterbug Workshop with Anne & Stuart Ketchin.

Please remember to bring your favourite book for "Desert Island Books", your
swimming costumes, smart clothes for the formal banquet on Saturday night, and
lots of energy!!

I' m sure you've all been planning your acts for this year’s POP so that Nici doesn't
have to twist arms - if not, there's still plenty of time to prepare something!

As I write this, temperatures are freezing cold and many parts of the country
have snow! Please keep your fingers crossed for a warmer and sunnier Easter :0)

Looking forward to seeing you all in a few weeks!
Best Wishes,
Sal & The Easter Team!




